
                                                                                                                                                    

Lady Irwin College University of Delhi 

Plantation Drive 

Date: November 16, 2022 

Time: 12:40 pm 

Number of attendees: 80-100 (Faculty, Students and Non- teaching staff) 

Venue: Front Lawn 

 

Report 

A plantation drive was organized on November 16, 2022 at 12:40 pm to commemorate 90 years 

of foundation of Lady Irwin College and 100 years of University of Delhi. As part of the 

celebrations, Lady Irwin College family pledged to plant 90 trees over the year. The drive was 

inaugurated by Prof. (Dr.) Anupa Siddhu, Director Lady Irwin College who planted the first 

sapling. Prof. Siddhu addressed the gathering and shared glimpses of the rich legacy of Lady 

Irwin College. A few other saplings were planted by senior faculty of the college, Prof. (Dr.) 

Sushma Goel, Vice Principal, Lady Irwin college; Prof. (Dr.) Meenakshi Mital, Head 

Department of Resource Management and Design Application & Convenor of the event; Prof. 



(Dr.) Rupa Upadhyaya, Convenor, Garden Committee, Lady Irwin College; and Prof. (Dr.) 

Archana Kumar, Head Department of Development Communication and Extension. As the 

weather was conducive for herbal plantation, the saplings which were planted included 

cardamom, Ajwain and Champa. Over the year, as per the seasonal conditions, 85 more trees 

will be planted including fruit trees like chicoo, lichi, mango, and traditional trees like, neem, 

kadamb, Banyan etc. The event was attended and applauded by teaching and non-teaching staff, 

and students of Lady Irwin College. The event concluded with a group picture. 

                       

 



 

 

 

 


